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From: "office" <office@agepi.md>
To: <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Thu, Oct 28, 1999 8:16 AM

Dear Mr. Witting,

We acknowledge with thanks receipt of your letter of August 10, 1999,
providing us with the Recommended Minimum Contents for Web sites of
Intellectual Property Offices. We will bear in mind your recommendations
while improving and up-dating our Internet Home Page.

We would very much appreciate if you would send us any additional
information on this matter.

With best regards,
Yours sincerely,

Eugen Stashkov
Director General



